
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Rutgers Safety Course 
 

Mandatory for all new coaches 
 

Thursday, February 20th 7 – 10 pm 
Oradell Borough Hall 

Oradell Residents Only (free of charge) 

 
Saturday, March 7th 7:30 – 10:30 am 

Oradell Borough Hall 
Open to anyone $45 per attendee 

 
Both sessions limited to 35 attendees 

 
Please contact Anthony Mellaci to register and with any 

questions: amellaci@fordham.edu 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in any 

way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education 

 


